
 

“Stay Focused on Safety” 
 

Meeting Minutes 

September 20, 2023 
Attendance: 

 

[X] Phil Sapp – Chairperson/Coordinator    

[] Cory Dettrich – Vice Chairperson [X] Missy Sapp - Secretary 

[] Nicole Antons [X] Bob Cox and Heidi Propp 

[ ] Heather McDuffie – HR   

[] Ryan Erickson – VP/Washington [] Sarah Hall – Guest RM/Washington  

[] Jacob Arntson - Guest RM/Washington 

  

This document will serve as the September 2023 Safety Committee Meeting 

Minutes and should be filed accordingly. 

• Property visit to Pine Ridge in Beaverton, OR. 

o Report will be submitted to community managers, regional manager, corporate 

office and HR. 

• October Safety Meeting will be held online on October 9th.  Missy will send out an 

invite the first week of October. 

• Meeting Adjourned at 11:55am 

 


